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Attention: The Editor 27 September 2023
For immediate release

FlyNamibia Announces Temporary Flight Schedule Adjustments

FlyNamibia will be making temporary flight schedule adjustments over the upcoming period to
accommodate essential aircraft maintenance. To ensure minimal disruption to our passengers,
FlyNamibia has arranged an internal rescheduling and repurposing of aircraft to cover affected flights.
With this, however, some operations and route scheduling adjustments will be required. This temporary

adjustment will allow us to continue serving our valued passengers while prioritising safety and reliability.

During this time, FlyNamibia passengers may notice slight changes to their flight schedules. The route
between Windhoek and Ondangwa is expected to be affected, with flight times shifting. Our dedicated

team is working diligently to minimise any inconvenience and ensure a smooth travel experience.

Schedule updates for FlyNamibia flights between Eros Windhoek and Ondangwa will only affect the

morning schedule, effective from 3 October 2023. The new flight timings for this route will be as follows:

Eros to Ondangwa:
Departure: 07:30
Arrival: 08:30

Ondangwa to Eros:
Departure: 09:10
Arrival: 10:10



FlyNamibia understands the importance of reliability and convenience in air travel. We appreciate the
understanding and patience of our passengers as we carry out this necessary maintenance to uphold our

commitment to safe and dependable service.

The aircraft maintenance schedule is expected to be in effect until 10 November. We remain dedicated to

delivering safe, efficient, and customer-focused air travel.

For more information and flight inquiries, please visit our website at www.flynam.com or contact our

customer support team at_info@flynamibia.com.na.

FlyNamibia currently operates domestic routes from Eros Airport in Windhoek to Ondangwa, Katima
Mulilo, Liideritz and Oranjemund, as well as a regional route between Hosea Kutako International Airport
and Cape Town International, with a new route between Walvis Bay International and Cape Town
scheduled to commence at the end of October. FlyNamibia Safari connects travellers between Hosea
Kutako International Airport and Sossusvlei, Swakopmund, Twyfelfontein, Etosha - Ongava, Etosha -
Mokuti, as well as from Eros Windhoek to Rundu. Flights can be booked through all major travel
agencies, or directly via FlyNamibia’s 24/7 contact centre at +264 83 339 0011. Customers can also visit

www.flynam.com for online bookings, and www.flynamibia.com.na for FlyNamibia Safari route bookings.

End.

For more information, contact info@flynamibia.com.na
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